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Erldge gl%rkedlsrupts traffic on Highway 663 east of

Lac La Biche... Motorists can expect speed reductions on Highway 663 over Needle Creek,
east of Lac La Biche, for a bridge culvert replacement. The speed limit within the construction
zone will be reduced to 50 kilometres per hour. Construction work began Nov. 1 and will be
completed by Nov. 25, weather permitting.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people. Motorists are
reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are
present.

-30-
Inquiries may be directed to:
Amy Driessen Terry Braaten
Bridge Engineer Project Foreman
Alberta Transportation In-Line Contracting Ltd
780-305-2417 780-717-1169

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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